Here are Care Providers Oklahoma latest updates as of April 2, 2020

New Executive Order

Gov. J. Kevin Stitt’s Seventh Amended Executive Order 

Commissioner Cox Calls for Fewer Restrictions on COVID-19 Testing Across the State

Commissioner of Health Gary Cox issued a letter notifying county health departments that all COVID-19 testing centers and providers are to loosen requirements for Oklahomans to be tested.

AHCA/NCAL COVID-19 Updates

COVID -19 Update #29 | The Toll COVID-19 Takes on Residents, Families and Staff ~ CDC Clinician Outreach and Communication Webinar ~ MDS Isolation Coding Guidance Remains Unchanged ~ CMS Updates PDPM-ICD-10 Mappings for New COVID-19 Diagnosis Code ~ CMS Suspends Most Medicare Fee-For-Service Medical Review
COVID-19 Update #28 | AHCA Accelerated and Advance Payments FAQs
COVID-19 Update #27 | Temporary Nurse Aide Training & Competency Checklist ~ Revised Screening Checklist for Visitors and Staff ~ ICF/IIDs and PRTFs COVID-19 Guidance Released ~ Mark’s COVID-19 Video Series: Supporting Frontline Staff

Memo on Eligibility Requirements for New SBA Loan Program Created by CARES Act

 James Segroves, with Reed Smith, wrote the attached memo to share at the request of AHCA/NCAL. 

COVID-19 – Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security (CARES) Act – Legislative  Analysis

CMS COVID-19 Emergency Declaration Blanket Waivers for Health Care Providers

[bookmark: _GoBack]Federal Disaster Resources

Care Providers Oklahoma Leadership Conference has been RESCHEDULED 

Care Providers Oklahoma has RESCHEDULED the annual Leadership Conference to July 29th, 2020.  Prior registrations from March 31st will be automatically transferred to July 29th.  If registrants are unable to attend on July 29th please contact Care Providers Oklahoma to cancel registration. More information will follow.

Reminder: Care Providers Oklahoma Office Coverage 
Care Providers Oklahoma staff will continue to work remotely from home as warranted. We are all still here to assist you with whatever needs you may have so please do not hesitate to contact us as necessary. 


Please visit our NEW Care Providers Oklahoma COVID -19 Resource Page

Care Providers Oklahoma is providing regular COVID-19 updates via our website including all the AHCA/NCAL COVID-19 Updates. 

